WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:09 AM
To: WIT.Committee

Subject: FW:

From: Reclaiming Balance <reclaimingbalance@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:29 AM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Subject:

Aloha- Please don‘t divert the Haiku streams! Already there are issues (where I'm living diversion has caused a dry
stream, creating a wild boar problem destroying mine & my neighbors home gardens, for example). Already
development has compromised the environment in so many places on Maui & it[s built into our state constitution to
protect the ‘Aina. Pushing through more water diversion without a public hearing is unconscionable!

Mahalo for your consideration around this, and | hope that you will do what’s Pono with care & stewardship of our
island’s resources.

Deborah Eudene



